
 

SCHOOL AGE NEWSLETTER 

DECEMBER 2018 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

Baby, it’s cold outside!  Welcome to December in Missouri, in the 60’s Saturday and freezing 

and below a few days later.   

We are extending our Mac-n-cheese drive until this Friday.  The school age has only collected 

about 5 boxes and we’re the biggest class in the building.  Come on guys, we can do this!  It’s 

for the food pantry for Christmas baskets.   

With the weather being this cold, please make sure your child has coat, hat and gloves because 

we NEED to get outside when we can. 

Any All Aboard closings due to inclement weather will be posted on our Facebook page and will 

also be broadcast on Results Radio.   

The following are stations to tune in to: 

 KTTY-99.7 

 KZNN-105.3 

 KXMO-95.3 

 KDAY-103.1 

We will be CLOSED the following days: 

 December 24 

 December 25 

 January 1 

We will be sending home questionnaires to complete so we know what our attendance 

numbers will be during Christmas break.  If we get accurate head counts, we are better able to 

plan activities and it helps with scheduling staff.   

If you have any questions, please feel free to ask. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Ms. Erica 

Ms. Micki 


